
OCTOBER 12, 2017

Mark and Rhonda Despoth Wish 
to Express their Gratitude for 
Your Support
A letter to the people of TTO and UAW Local 14

Mark and I wish to express our sincere gratitude for the 
outpouring of sympathy, support and prayers shown to us 
following the loss of our son Luke.

We thank those who sent cards, flowers, plants, prayer 
blanket, Nature Corners gift card and the generous 
donations which have been deposited into the Luke Despoth 
Memorial Fund.  Mark and I always talked to Luke that 
someday he will make a difference in this world so we will 
carry out that plan using a memorial fund in his name.

We recently attended mass while out of town and at the 
end of the homily, the priest read the following poem by an 
unknown author called “The Folded Page” 

Up in the attic of an old house, as raindrops pattered down 
on the roof,

I sat paging through my old schoolbook.

I came to a page that was folded down.  Across it was 
written in my old childish hand:

“The teacher says we should leave this for now.  It’s too 
hard to understand”

I unfolded the page and read it.  Then I smiled and nodded 
my head and said, 

“The teacher was right; now I understand”

There are many pages in the book of life that are hard to 
understand.

All we can do is fold them down and write:  “The Master 
says to leave this for now.

It’s too hard to understand”

Then, someday in Heaven, we’ll unfold the pages, reread 
them and say, 

“The Master was right, now I understand”

As Luke rejoices in Heaven in his eternal life knowing only 
pure love, joy & happiness, Mark and I will fold the page in 
our book of life and leave it for now because it is too hard.  
When we join him in Heaven, we will then be able to say, 
“now we understand”.

Sincere thanks & God Bless .. Mark & Rhonda Despoth

Instant Help In Life’s Unexpected 
Moments 

Recently, a mother accidently locked her baby in her 2016 
Chevrolet Silverado at Sam’s Club. Immediately realizing 
the mishap, she called the local Mobile Police Department 
who reached out to Bay Chevrolet’s Service Manager, Mrs. 
Peggy Saranthus, to ask for a spare key. 

When Saranthus asked the Police Chaplin if the 
owner’s OnStar service was current and she was unsure, 
she instructed the Police Chaplin to contact OnStar 
immediately. After explaining the emergency, OnStar 
instantly unlocked the truck and the baby was found 
unharmed. 	

Fortunately, the mother did have an OnStar Basic 
membership with an active connection. If her OnStar was 
inactive or disabled, the advisor wouldn’t have been able to 
activate a connection to unlock the doors. 

As a reminder, 2011 model year and newer vehicles 
are eligible for select OnStar services at no cost with no 
commitment. Push your blue OnStar button and ask an 
advisor for “Three Years on Us”.  

With OnStar, you will always have the peace of mind of 
knowing that no matter where you go, someone is looking 
out for you. Press the blue OnStar button today and confirm 
your OnStar connection is active. 
Onstar Basic Membership includes: 
•	 Access to remote engine start, door lock/unlock and 
remote horn and lights through the  myChevrolet, myBuick, 
myGMC and myCaddilac mobile app 
•	 Monthly diagnostic reports and real-time vehicle 
health alerts
•	 Dealer Maintenance Notification 



How to contact us...
Plant Communications Manager - Kevin Nadrowski
Communications Coordinator - UAW: Daniel Macut  
Contact: daniel.macut@gm.com or 419.450.0947

Email submissions to daniel.macut@gm.com
Member UAW - LUCA Local Union Communication Association

Deadline for POWERLine is 3:00 p.m. Tuesday.
 2017 General Motors Company, GM Powertrain Division. All rights reserved.

NEW OFFICE HOURS AT THE HALL
Open Late on Wednesday!

Hours: Monday - Friday from 7:30 AM to 4:30 PM
and are now open until 5:00 PM on Wednesday

Thank you.

Got POWERLine? 
Have the POWERLine emailed directly to you. How? 

Send an email to daniel.macut@gm.com and simply type 
POWERLine in the subject line and I will add you to the 

mailing list. Thanks!

Suggest to win!
Has your name been included 
on a 2017 suggestion?

It’s that time of year again when 
we all have to prepare for another 
long winter. Wouldn’t it be nice if 
you could somehow have a chance 
to win a new snow blower?  Aren’t 
you dreading the thought of another 
cold winter and the never ending 
chore of shoveling all that snow?  The suggestion program 
continues to provide our participants a chance to make that 
experience less of a burden. This is your opportunity to win 
a Toro snow blower before the snow begins to fall.   The 
only qualification required for your chance to win is to be 
sure your name is included on a 2017 suggestion.  Submit 
your ideas on a paper form or electronically by November 
3, 2017 to ensure that you’re included in these drawings.   
There will be two winners announced each week leading 
up to the Thanksgiving Holiday.  So Let it Snow, Let it Snow 
and hope your Suggestion wins you a Toro. If you have any 
questions, please stop in the Suggestion Office or call Kevin 
Strouse at 567-225-2994.

Pink It Up Every Friday in Oct.
100% of proceeds will go toward Susan G. Komen

It’s a chance for you to help support breast cancer research by 
wearing pink, having fun and raising money for a good cause. 

Send pictures with name/shift/ department to: 
Shaana Gordon (313-450-5713) or 

Camille Davis (567-225-6275) 
no later than Friday  October 27th 

Tickets ($1/vote) during Diversity Dinner 
Tuesday, October 31st 

Vote for the best female, male and team photos (max 6)

Winners announced Wednesday, November 1st

Snap a pic, text it in!


